From: William Cervone <cervonew@SAO8.ORG>
To:  Editor BradyCops.Org <editor@bradycops.org>
Subject: RE: Public Record Request

Date: Mon, 1 Dec 2014 12:41:46 -0500

Pursuant to FS 119.07(1)(c), this will acknowledge receipt of your e-mail, which I consider to be a
public records request. This office does not maintain any document or list such as you are describing
and I therefore have no records related to that to provide. There is likewise no document maintained by
this office that addresses Brady compliance in this context. As a general concept, Brady compliance
was addressed as a part of an internal attorney training program on September 5, 2014; an outline for
that presentation is available and will be provided upon your request if that is desired. Otherwise,
Chapter 119 does not contemplate or require the creation of documents or any dialog regarding what
you are requesting, and I decline your invitation to engage in such.



